
 

Independence Day
Tuesday, July 4th 
All offices closed

Labor Day
Saturday, September 2nd  &
Monday, September 4th
All offices closed

Holiday Hours

The sixth annual Charity Golf Outing was held Friday, May 26th at Battle Island 
Golf Course in Fulton. It ended up being a grey and drizzly day, but all 16 participating 
teams were able to push through and enjoy a fun day of golf followed by a delicious 
steak dinner. Altogether we raised $3,900 for three youth sports organizations: Os-
wego Youth Soccer, Oswego Little League, and Buc Boosters (Girls Softball and Volley-
ball). 

Compass would like to thank all of the volunteers who helped to make this event 
possible: Lou Anne Rucynski-Coleman, Mike McCrobie, Joe Pasco, Mike Bradshaw, 
Mackenzie Bradshaw, Pete Galletta, and Tim Kirwan.

We would also like to extend a very special thank you to this year’s sponsors:
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Another Successful Charity Golf Outing What’s Inside

51 Years of 
Service

July 2017 Volume 14, Issue 3

1s
t  Place

2
nd  Place

3
rd  Place

Roberto’s Raiders
Matt Larue, Roberto Ascenzi, 
Mike Herald & Robert Ascenzi

Team Hoefer
Dan Hoefer, Mike Izyk,  

Tim Dixon & Mark Atkins

Empower FCU
Dave Duerr, Tom Brown, Ed 

Fayette & Bob Wierman

$400
BSI Mechanical

$250
Sterling

Financial

$200 
Novelis

$200
Rucynski-
Coleman

Law Office

$200
Ancient
Order

of
Hibernians

$200
Riehlman,

Shafer
& Shafer

- Anthony DiMartino Jr., Esq.
- Bosco & Geers Food Market
- C’s Farm Market
- Canale Insurance
- David Mirabito
- DuFore’s for Diamonds
- Dupli Envelope & Graphics
- J & A Mechanical
- Kirwan Law Office
- Leon Shapiro Motors
- Local 73 Plumbers
       & Steamfitters

- Michael John Porter, Inc.
- NYCUA
- Oswego Health
- Ontario Orchards
- Oswego Teachers EFCU
- Oswego Youth Soccer
      Assoc.
-PathFinder Bank
- Palladium Times
- Rodak Law Office
- Shanley Law Offices

$100 Hole Sponsors



A message from the Board
 Dear Compass Members: 

     Here at Compass Credit Union we take great 
pride in giving back to our community in many 
ways. Our Contributions Committee meets sev-
eral times per year to help decide on various 
charitable donations the credit 
union makes throughout the year. 
Between these contributions, and 
the things you will read about in 
this issue of the Quarterly News-
letter, like the Annual Charity Golf 
Outing, our bank at school pro-
gram, and college scholarships, I 
am proud to say that we will have 
contributed over $20,000 to our community by 
the end of this year.

   It is exciting to know that the credit union as a 
whole is prosperous enough to be able to give 
back in such a big way, and our ability to do so 
grows each year. With over 7,300 members and 
$56 million in assets, Compass Credit Union con-
tinues to thrive. 

   I hope to see you all at the Annual Picnic on 
Friday, August 11th, at our George St. location. It 
will be a fun day with great food, games, prizes 
and more. 

   Enjoy these summer months! They sure go by 
fast!

Mike Ferlito, Board President	
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Members must use automatic payment. Private mortgage insurance not in-
cluded. This promotion does not apply to exisitng Compass loans. A $10,00 

minimum loan and down payment of 5% of purchase price is required. 
Loan mus remain open for 36 months or member is obligated to pay back 

closing costs. See credit union for further details. Offer ends 7/31/17.

Christmas Club Accounts
If you have a Christmas Club account with Compass, 
your money will be disbursed on Monday, 
October 2nd.

Deposits for 2018 will start October 6th
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Bank at School Winners Hit The Jackpot In Compass Cash Vault
  The school year has come to a close 
and that means another successful 
year of the Compass Bank at School 
Program. Every year, participating 
students are randomly chosen at 
each school for a chance to win priz-
es. This year the prizes ranged from 
Compass yo-yos and nerf darts to the 
coveted grand prize of one minute 
in the Compass inflatable cash vault! 
Throughout the school year, each 
time students made a deposit their 
name was entered into the drawing. 

The grand prize winners have one 
minute to grab as much cash as possi-
ble as it swirls around them inside the 
vault. With the chance of grabbing 
all $200, these kids are hitting the 
jackpot! 
   This year the grand prize winners 
were Brayden Stancliffe (Leighton), 
Sean Kenney (Trinity), Oliva Bivens 
(Fitzhugh), Jack Tonkin (Oswego Mid-
dle School), Connor Kelly (Kingsford), 
Rylyn Roberts (Minetto), and Dylan 
Danseco (Riley). Sean Kenney, Trinity

Visa Gift Card Fee Change
Please be aware that starting September 1st the fee for 
purchasing Compass Visa Gift cards will increase from $2 
to $3. This increase comes as a regulation change for gift 
card processing. As a benefit for being a Compass Mem-
ber, all retirees (those 62 years or older, receiving Social 
Security) will continue to receive this service for free.

Did you know?
Retirees* receive quite a few benefits here at Compass 
Federal Credit Union! As a part of the Retirees’ Club you 
can receive free basic checks, free cashier and certified 
checks, free money orders, and free Visa Gift Cards.
*To qualify as a retiree, member must be 62 years or older and receiving social security

New location for SUNY Office
Our SUNY Oswego location is now centrally located on 
campus! We have moved to 150B in the Marano Cam-
pus Center. The office is easy to find, just down the 
hall from “The Compass” career services office. We 
hope that our members who work or attend classes 
on campus find the new location convenient. 
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Equal Housing Lender National Credit Union Administration
A U.S. Government Agency

Your savings are federally
insured to $250,000.

Compass Locations and Hours of Operation
Main Office: 
131 George St., Oswego
Phone: 315-342-5300
Fax: 315-342-5294
Hours: 
Mon. - Wed. 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.
Thurs. & Fri. 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.
Sat. 9 a.m. to noon 
Sun. Closed

Oswego Hospital : 
110 W. 6th St., Oswego 
Phone: 315-349-5562 
Fax: 315-216-4158
Hours: 
Mon. - Fri. 11 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
(Closed daily for lunch 12:30 to 1 p.m.) 
Open 9 a.m. on paydays 
Sat. & Sun. Closed SUNY Campus: 

150B Marano Campus Center, Oswego
Phone: 315-312-2191
Fax: 315-312-3382
Hours: 
Mon. - Fri. 11:30 a.m. to 4 p.m.
Extended hours Wed. paydays
(Closed for lunch on Wed. paydays 12:30-1:00 p.m.)

Hillside Plaza: 
7 Fourth Ave., Oswego
Phone: 315-207-0390
Fax: 315-207-0382
Hours:
Mon. - Fri. 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.
Sat. & Sun. Closed 

Fulton: 
23 Canalview Mall, Fulton
Phone: 315-593-8443 
Fax: 315-598-3293
Hours: 
Mon. - Fri. 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.
Sat. & Sun. Closed

Novelis: 
P.O. Box 5160
Phone: 315-349-0116 
Fax: 315-349-0631
Hours: 
Mon. - Fri. 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
(Closed daily for lunch 12:45 to 1:15 p.m.) 
Sat. & Sun. Closed

Davis-Standard: 
46 N. 1st St., Fulton
Phone: 315-593-0225 
Hours: 
Mon. - Wed. Closed 
Thurs. & Fri. 9:15 a.m. to 10:15 a.m. 
Sat. & Sun. Closed

Visit our website:
www.compassfcu.com

Email: 
memberservice@compassfcu.com

24-hour phone access: 
315-349-0123

Compass awards $9,000 in scholarships
  Recent Hannibal High School graduate, Caitlyn Kerst, and 
Oswego High School graduate, Sarah Dahar, each won a 
$4,000 college scholarship from Compass Credit Union. Kerst, 
daughter of Shannon and Seth Kerst, will be attending Bing-
hamton University and plans to study Nursing. Dahar, daugh-
ter of Gary and Jacqueline Dahar, will be attending Geneva 
College and plans to study applied mathematics. A volunteer 
committee selected the winners out of a pool of 15 talented 
applicants.
  Sarah Abraham, a current student at Slippery Rock Uni-
versity, received the $1,000 Compass Continuing Education 
Scholarship. Abraham, of Phoenix, will use this scholarship to 
help offset the cost of school as she continues to pursue her 
degree in Physical Therapy.

Left to right: Mike Pisa, Sarah Abraham, Caitlyn 
Kerst, Lisa Vinciguerra, Sarah Dahar, Mike Ferlito

Visit our Fulton Office for a chance to win!
Many of our members are continually surprised 
to hear that we have an office in Fulton! This 
office is tucked away in the Canalview Mall and 
is open Monday through Friday 9:00 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m. In honor of the approaching one year 
anniversary of the merger and acquiring the 
Fulton office we invite you to stop in for your 
next transaction and to enter a raffle to be one 
of two $100 prizes! The winners will be chosen 
on Tuesday, August 1st.

Fill out the ticket below and turn in to the Fulton office before August 1st.

Name: ____________________________________________
 
Phone: ____________________________________________

Email: _____________________________________________
 

* Must do a transaction at this branch when submitting ticket. Limit one entry per person, per week.

Join us in Fulton or Hillside for cookies and refreshments on August 1st to celebrate!


